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Subject: RES-PROJ24-0004

From: PATTY DILLON 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11:50 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: RES-PROJ24-0004 

I will be out of town April 9. 
I oppose the zoning change request for Apartment complex. 
This project will expand existing traffic safety issues and traffic congestion problems on Ann Arbor Saline Road. 
The project does not fit the area. 
Simply put this is a high density project in a low density area. 
High density project’s typically are in Urban areas and have the potential for positive benefits: 
A)residents use public transportation / eco positive

B) residents walk / eco positive
C)residents ride bikes/ eco positive
D) increase property values
E) business attracted to area

These benefits are not achieved with high density project in low density area. 
The negatives are achieved safety and congestion impacted negatively. 
The project does not fit. 
Sincerely 
Brian Dillon 

Sent from my iPad 


